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GRAND JUNCTION PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE
The Grand Junction Planning Commission and the Mesa County Planning
Commission Joint Public Hearing scheduled for December 3, 1991 at 7:30 p.m. in
the City/County Auditorium has been canceled. The Items scheduled for this
hearing have been rescheduled for the January 7, 1991 Hearing.

For more information contact the
Grand Junction Community Development Department

250 North 5th Street
244-1430


